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                 16 November 2004 

 
(By Fax 2541 6807) 
Mr Peter Wong 
Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wong, 

 
The Harbour Area Treatment Scheme Stage 2 

The Third Way – to make a better whole 
 
  Thank you for your views on the Harbour Area Treatment Scheme 
(HATS) and your support for the implementation of HATS Stage 2A.  We shall 
take into account your comments for the planning of HATS Stage 2. 
 
  Regarding the nutrient and red tide formation potential issues    
raised in your letter, we have actually carried out detailed water         
quality  analysis as part of the Environmental and Engineering      
Feasibility Study and the relevant information can be found in 
www.cleanharbour.gov.hk/english/download/Final%20Study%20Report/index.htm.   
 
  Once again, we would like to thank you for tendering so many useful 
views on HATS Stage 2 and offering your support to the Government. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

(Ms Doris CHEUNG) 
for Secretary for the Environment, Transport and Works 

 


